
KEY DATES

Christ Church CofE 
Primary School

Tuesday 16th April- School Re Opens for Summer Term. 

Wednesday 17th April - Phonics morning for Year 1 Parents.

Tuesday 23rd April- School Readiness Session for all
parents joining us in Reception September 2024

Monday 13th May- Year 6 SATS week

Friday 24th May- School Closes for May half term

Monday 3rd June- School reopens for Summer term 2

Monday June 10th- Year 1 Phonics Screener starts

Monday 17th June- Sports week and Refugee week

Tuesday 18th June- Year Six Leavers at Catherdral

Wednesday 19th June- Parents Vs Teachers Sports

Thursday 20th June- Sports Day (KS1 9.15AM- 12 noon, KS2
1pm - 3.pm, EYFS To be confirmed)

Wednesday 10th July- School Summer Fayre 2pm

Thursday 18th July - School Closes for summer

Thursday 28th March 2024

School Meals

As you know, on Tuesday 16th April our school
meal service will change to a company called

Mellors. 
School meals will continue to be £2.60 and can
be paid for using the Christ Church Parent Pay
account (not the current North Tyneside one)

This is a new way of working for us as well as
you. We have been planning and preparing for

this change since Christmas and I think we
have everything in hand and organised but I
suspect we may have teething problems and

for that I appologise. We will ensure all
children are fed so please don’t worry about

that. 

 Any issues or concerns please just let me
know and I will be happy to help. 



EASTER EGGEASTER EGGEASTER EGG   
COMPETITIONCOMPETITIONCOMPETITION



Year 4
Geography Trip

Year 4 went on a very wet fieldwork trip to Cullercoats Bay. We have
spent the last half term studying coasts and it was great to see

some of the features we have been looking at.  We also have to say a
big thank you to Alison who has been teaching us this half term and

who talked to us all about what we could see at the bay.



A big well done to all of our Year 5/6 pupils
who completed their Level 2 Bikeability

course this week. The Bikeability coaches
commented on their impeccable behaviour

and cycling skills-well done! 



Year 4
Badminton

On Wednesday afternoon, Year 4 went to John Spence to take part
in a badminton competition. There were lots of different events to
take part in. All three of our team scored over 150 points! But, one

team won the competition! We are really proud of every single child
who took part. Well done Year 4.



Year 6
Hockey

Last Friday, the year 6 hockey team represented school in a hockey
festival at The Parks Sports Centre.  They played amazingly well,

with 3 wins and 1 loss.  



Last weeks OPAL superstars 

Year 1 
This week we have been writing instructions for making Easter cakes, the

children then enjoyed using these instructions to make their cakes.  



Monday- Cricket Club
Years 5/6-Mrs Wake & Mrs Bell 

Tuesday-Tennis Club 
Years 3/4/5-Access Coaching

Thursday-Girls Football 
Years 4/5/6-Mrs Smith & Miss Gray 

Sign up for clubs via ParentPay
Some clubs have limited spaces. Allclub 

 

After School Clubs 
Summer Term 1 





We have 15 and 30 hour places available for
September 2024. 

To arrange a nursery visit please contact
0191 2570323 

 
 We offer a flexible approach to
fit around the needs of individual

families.

"Younger children get off to a good start in their education from their
arrival in Nursery. Children in the early years enjoy learning in a

welcoming and attractive space"
(OFSTED, 2022)




